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From: Kenny, Ann
" 'Sent: Tuesday, October 24, 2000 5:08 PM

i"o: 'Rachel McCrea'
Cc: Kathryn Snider; Hellwig. Raymond
Subject: RE: Third Runway 401 Permit Negotiations

Thank you for the information. I am available to attend both of those claysso I will see you at the meetings.

Ann Kenny
425-649-4310

---Original Message ....
From: Rachel McCrea [mailto:rachelm@floyd-snicler.com]
Sent: Tuesday, October 24, 2000 1:06 PM
To: Ann Kenny (E-mail)
Cc: Kathryn Snider; Ray Hellwig (E-mail)
Subject: Third Runway 401 Permit Negotiations

Welcome! I understand from Ray Hellwig that youwill be replacing Tom
Luster inthe 401 permit negotiationswith the Port of Seattle.

To help bring you upto speed on this negotiation process,1 am attaching
meeting notes from each 401 permit negotiationheld during this process.

Additionally, I understandthat youwill be available to participate inthe
upcoming scheduled negotiation meetings. They are as follows:
This Fdday, 10/27 at Ecology NWRO from 9:30-4:00. The agenda at this
.meeting will cover Stormwater Master Plan status discussion, comments on the
draft 10/20 notes, and an update on the work being done to calculate base
flows for each basin.

Tuesday 10/31 HALLOWEEN at EcologyNWRO from 8:00-11:00 (another meeting
follows that is separate from the 401 negotiations).

I hope that you are available to attend. Further discussions and meetings
will be determined as this process proceeds.
If you have questions for us, please contacteither myself or Kate Snider at
206-292-2078 and we will do what we can to help.
<<3rw-401 100200 final.doc>> <<3rw-401 100600 final.doc>> <<3rw-401
101000 final.doc>> <<3rw-401 101300 final.doc>> <<3rw-401 102000
draft.doc>>

Thank you,
Rachel McCrea
Floyd & Snider, Inc.
83 S King Street, #614, Seattle, WA 98104
206-292-2078
rachelm@floyd-snider.com
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From: Rachel McCrea [rachelm@floyd-snider.com]
- Sent: Tuesday, October 24, 2000 1:06 PM

To: Ann Kenny (E-mail)
Cc: KathrynSnicler; Ray Hellwig (E-mail)
Subject: Third Runway 401 Permit Negotiations
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r.=== f,,,,,= _== *,,,,,-- m,= Welcome! I understand
from Ray Hellwigthat you will be replacing Tom
Luster in the 401 permit negotiationswith the Port of Seattle.

To help bring youup to speed on this negotiationprocess, I am attaching
meeting notes fromeach 401 permit negotiation held duringthis process.

Additionally,I understandthat you will be available to participatein the
upcomingschedulednegotiation meetings. They are as follows:
This Friday, 10/27 at EcologyNWRO from 9:30-4:00. The agenda at this
meeting will cover Stormwater Master Plan status discussion,comments on the
draft 10/20 notes, and an update on the work beingdone to calculate base
flowsfor each basin.

Tuesday 10/31 HALLOWEEN at EcologyNWRO from 8:00-11:00 (another meeting
followsthat is separate from the 401 negotiations).

I hope that youare available to attend. Further discussionsand meetings
will be determinedas this process proceeds.
If you have questionsfor us, please contact either myself or Kate Snider at
206-292-2078 and we will do what we can to help.
<<3rw-401 100200 final.doc>> <<3rw-401 100600 flnal.doc>> <<3rw-401
101000 final.doc>> <<3rw-401 101300 finaLdoc>> <<3rw-401 102000
draft.doc>>

Thank you,
Rachel McCrea
Floyd & Snider, Inc.
83 S KingStreeL #614, Seattle, WA 98104
206-292-2078
rachelm@fioyd-snider.com
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